
 
 

 

Invitation to Exhibit at the 

NYSIDDDNA 2024 Annual Conference 

September 9-11, 2024 | The Queensbury Hotel, Glens Falls, NY 
 
 
We are pleased to announce the NYS ID/DD Nurses Association’s 2024 Annual Conference, which will be 
held September 9-11, 2024 at The Queensbury Hotel in Glens Falls, New York. You are invited to join us 
to exhibit at the NYSIDDDNA 2024 Annual Conference. We hope you will join us.  
  
Nursing and administrative professionals who specialize in the care of people with intellectual and 
developmental disabilities will be looking forward to meeting you. Our participants gain knowledge to 
improve their nursing practice by attending the presentations and by visiting the exhibitor displays. They 
look to you to learn about new products and services to enhance the care and services they provide.   
  
The Exhibit Hall will be open on Monday, September 9 and Tuesday, September 10. The Exhibit Hall will 
be located near the meeting rooms to provide maximum access and visibility during breaks and 
throughout the first two days of the Annual Conference.  
 
To secure your exhibit space, please return the Exhibitor Registration Form with your payment. The 
Early Bird Fee to exhibit is $525 if paid by July 31, 2024. The fee is $625 if paid after that date. If paying 
by check, the check should be made payable to the NYS ID/DD Nurses Association and mailed to 
NYSIDDDNA, PO Box 25832, Rochester, NY 14625 along with the registration form. If you prefer to pay 
by PayPal, you will see links to the PayPal options at the bottom of the Annual Conference page on the 
NYSIDDDNA website. If you have questions, please contact the NYSIDDDNA Planning Manager at 
information@nysidddna.org.  
 
If you would like to consider becoming a conference sponsor, we have several sponsorship opportunities 
available for you to consider. Please contact the NYSIDDDNA Planning Manager to discuss options. 
Sponsorship of conference activities will be recognized in the conference materials and during the 
Annual Conference.  
 
You may choose to host an evening educational dinner program for attendees. These dinner 
opportunities have been well received by our attendees. If interested, please contact the NYSIDDDNA 
Planning Manager to discuss this opportunity. Both Monday and Tuesday evenings will work well for 
educational dinner programs. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions.   
  
Sincerely, 
 
Linda Dudman 
 
Linda Dudman 
NYSIDDDNA Planning Manager 

www.nysidddna.org / information@nysidddna.org  
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